
For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and bathrooms are downstairs one 
level. A lift is available for those not good  on stairs with access through the main worship hall.   

Dedication of   

Hugh Douglas Hodge  

Today we share with Anthony 

and Megan as they bring Hugh 

Douglas Hodge in Dedication  

to God and give thanks to God 

for the privilege for parenting, 

caring and nurturing him in the 

truths of the gospel.   

We pray that God 

will bless & guide 

him on life’s journey. 

Welcome to worship!   
It is great you are here!  We encourage you to join in 

with the experience of worship: sing along with us, 

pause and reflect, hear the Word of God and listen for 

the voice of God speaking to your soul.  You are not 

here by accident so ask God what does He want to say, 

show or give you today? 

If your staying in the city this afternoon why not remain 

a bit longer and enjoy church with a difference?  God’s 

Sports Arena commences at 5:30pm and is always a 

time of encouragement and inspiration! 

13th MAY 2018  

 BEHOLD.   

Behold the mystery   Behold the sound    Behold the light 

Behold the breath     Behold the majesty 

Behold the King. 

We are excited to announce the upcoming worship night 

hosted by Factory 412 and supported by Brisbane City 

Temple Band.  This night will be unlike anything you've 

ever experienced; symphonic, colourful and  freeing.  

We are believing for God to move in power and for the 

wave of  revival to hit our city through our worship.                    

We pray our sound will break open graves and breathe life 

into dry bones.  

Come along and be apart of it! 

Saturday 26 May 6:30-9:00 pm 

Name Badge Orders— We will be placing an order for name badges if you would like one.  
Badges with a pin are $12.50 and with a magnet $14.50.  If you would like to order a name badge please 

contact the office for cost and more details. Orders need to be received by Sunday 20 May.  



 COMING EVENTS  
 May 19 - BCT Senior Seniors                          

    ‘Bridging the Generations’ 

 May 20 - Factory Kids 11.15am 

 May 20 - Lunchtime Parents conversation 

 May 20 - Senior Corps Leaders meeting  

 May 26 - Factory 412 & BCT Band   
    Worship Night 6:30pm 

 May 27 - Red Shield Appeal Door Knock  

    NO -10.45am Worship Service  

        God’s Sports Arena at 5.30pm only 

                          

 
 

SAVE MY SEAT TO THE                                        

BCT Seniors                                                              

“Bridging the Generations”                  

CABARET      

Saturday 19 May 2018 - 5pm to 7pm 

with Talented Special Guests 

Venue: The Salvation Army Brisbane City Temple  

RSVP: TODAY to Gwen  

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in 
the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                                
King George Square  Entries  Roma & 
Adelaide Street  Hgt 1.93mtrs $5 Sundays              

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   

WINTER UNIFORM 

Change over to Navy Uniform is 3rd June 

 

There are many ways to assist with the Red 

Shield Appeal. Don’t wait to be asked,             

sign up today, we do need your help.  

 Static Collections commence on             

Monday 21—Sunday 27 May at                

locations around the city. 

 On Sunday 27 we add in the Riverside 

Markets, Victoria and Goodwill                  

Bridges (Southbank side) for static                 

collection points. 

 Doorknocking can be done in the                

Milton & Toowong areas. 

 The Counting House this year will be 

at BCT for about 70 people. Help is    

required to count and to cater. 

For more info see the notice board, contact 

Major Vicki or the Corps Office 

Thank you for your            
giving to the                          

Self Denial Appeal,                   
so far this year we  have 

raised $36,830.                           
Gifts towards the Appeal 

can be given up                          
until Friday 25 May. 

There are a number of                   
options for giving                  

including setting up a 
monthly direct debit. 

Life to the Full                    
Want more out of life?   Not as satisfied as you could 

be?  Feeling that your life is missing something?    Jesus 
said. “I have come so that you might have life, and have 
it to the full.”  Then he showed us how.  Commencing on 
Pentecost Sunday, May 20th, we will identify a practice 

of Jesus that formed the foundation for his life and 
discover how to build our life on it as well.                              

Just as Jesus lived fully, so can we!   


